
From: Mike Griffin (USA) [Mike.Griffin@uraniuml.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2009 12:02 PM
To: Myron Fliegel; Stephen Cohen
Cc: Dennis Stover (USA); Donna Wichers (USA); Jon Winter (USA); Dawn Speakman (USA)
Subject: Uranium One review of Antelope and JAB NRC License Application - Techncial Report

Mike:

In response to your email dated April 3, 2009, Uranium One has obtained and reviewed the copy of the Antelope and JAB
NRC License Application - Technical Report in order to verify that it is a true and correct version of the corrected
application submitted by Uranium One on February 24, 2009. Our review has confirmed that the ADAMS version is
correct and is identical to the version submitted. We understand that upon receipt of this confirmation, NRC will resume
their review of the application and public notice of acceptance and opportunity for hearing in the Federal Register.

Best Regards,

Mike

Mike Griffin
Director of Environmental & Regulatory Affairs
Uranium One, Americas
907 North Poplar, Suite 260
Casper, Wyoming 82601

Phone: 307-234-8235 ext. 329
Cell: 307-315-0506

mike.griffin@uraniuml.com
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From: "Mike Griffin (USA)" <Mike.Griffin@uraniuml .com>
To: Mike Fliegel <myron.fliegel@nrc.gov>, Stephen Cohen <SJC7@nrc.gov>
CC: "Dennis Stover (USA)" <Dennis.Stover@uraniuml .com>, "Donna Wichers (USA)"

<Donna.Wichers@uraniuml .com>, "Jon Winter (USA)" <Jon.Winter@uraniuml .com>,
"Dawn Speakman (USA)" <Dawn.Speakman@uraniuml .com>
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Subject: Uranium One review of Antelope and JAB NRC License Application -
Techncial Report
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